
 

 Wednesday Family Night Programming 
Wednesday night programming will resume on January 9. 
 

New Year’s Eve Party | December 31-January 1 | 5 pm—1 am 
Students are invited to a night of tubing, games, giveaways and much 
more! Cost is $10 per student; payments can be made to Woodcrest 
Church. Volunteers are also needed. 
Contact Derek Gruening at derek.gruening@woodcrestchurch.org 
 

High School Winter Retreat—Wisconsin Dells| February 15-17  
High school students are invited to a weekend getaway at Wisconsin 
Dells! Registration closes on January 13. Cost is $150 which includes 
lodging and some meals. Be sure to sign up soon as space is limited. 
Contact Derek Gruening at derek.gruening@woodcrestchurch.org 
 

Mission Trip Meeting| January 20 | 11:45 am—12:30 pm 
For those interested in learning more about Student Ministry Summer 
Mission Trips, an informational meeting will be held on Sunday, January 
20 in the Rock Room. 

Men’s Bible Study | Wednesdays 7-8 am | Conference Room 
Join us starting January 2 for a new study through the Book of Daniel. No 
cost for this study and no need to RSVP—just come! 
 

Women’s Bible Study | January 8-February 19 | 9 am or 6:30 pm 
Women of all ages are invited to the 7-week study, “It's Not Supposed To 
Be This Way: Finding Unexpected Strength When Disappointments Leave 
You Shattered” by Lysa TerKeurst in the Rock Room. Information and sign 
up at the Connect Center. Cost is $20 for book and study guide. 
 

Membership Class | January 13 & 20 | 10:30 am 
Sign up for Discovering Membership! The two-week class meets during 
the second service in the Rock Room. Sign up on your Next Steps card or 
contact the church office. 

Welcome to Woodcrest! 
Sunday, December 30, 2018 | 10 AM 

Office 651.681.9800 | www.woodcrestchurch.org 

Worship Order 
 

Christ Is Enough 
Jesus Loves Me 
Victor’s Crown 

 

Highlights/Offering 
Pete Parker 

 

Lord I Need You 
 

Message 
Derek Gruening 

 

World Needs Jesus 

What Do You Have 
When You Have 

Jesus? 

Welcome To Woodcrest! 
Thank you for choosing to worship at Woodcrest during the Christmas 
season. Regular worship times resume Sunday, January 6th with 
services at 9 AM & 10:30 AM.  
 

The staff of Woodcrest Church wish each of you  

a Happy New Year! 
 

Children 
Children nursery to 3 year olds are invited to check-in at the 
registration desk in the Generations Wing (south end of the building) 
at the beginning of the service.  
 

Students 
Students in grades 6-12 are invited to worship with their families. 

This Week At Woodcrest 
Check out www.woodcrestchurch.org for current events as well as for 
more information about Woodcrest Church. 

New to Woodcrest? Stop by the Welcome Center  
with your Next Step card to receive a welcome gift! 

Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser Update 
Together we raised over $1300 to help support our students for their 
summer mission trips. Thank you to everyone who came to show their 
support and another big thank you to Dennis & Connie Bauman for 
their hard work in preparing the meal. 



 

 
Children’s Ministry Needs     
 Preschool Helper:  Looking for someone to help out 

during the 10:30 am service the last Sunday of each 
month.  

Contact Laura Neubauer at laura.neubauer@woodcrestchurch.org 

Honduras Mission Collection  
Help is needed collecting clothes for infants and children under 2 years 
old. The clothes will be distributed by a mission team from Woodcrest 
to villages, hospitals and communities in Honduras. Drop off items will 
be accepted at the table in the lobby under the world map until Sunday, 
February 3. 
 

Year-End Financial Summary 
Please check here each week to see the 
status of the year-end Operating Fund 
Budget Goal and the Because of Bethlehem 
Offering. If you did not receive the 
congregational letter dated December 1, 
2018 explaining the details, pick up a copy 
at the Gather Center. If you need a 
convenient way to make recurring 
contributions or plan to make an additional 
gift before year-end, we encourage you to 
consider electronic giving. For more information locate the Give Online 
button at www.woodcrestchurch.org.  Please note: All contributions 
given through December 31 will be reflected on your 2018 statement. 
Thank you for your generosity to Woodcrest Church. 
Because of Bethlehem Offering: $6,120.25 

Worship Team Openings 
 Musicians: We are looking for skilled acoustic and lead guitar 

players who are able to learn from listening to recordings and 
reading charts.  

 Vocalists: We are looking for skilled alto and male vocalists 
who are able to learn from listening to recordings and reading 
charts.  

Contact Misty Anderson at misty.anderson@woodcrestchurch.org  

http://www.woodcrestchurch.org

